
Norfolk Island Fire Service Emergency Number ‘000’ + FIRES 

 

The Norfolk Island Fire Service appreciates the Community involvement in utilising the 
EMERGENCY ‘000’, for reporting Emergencies involving fires and incidents where our services 
are required. Please bear in mind this number is specifically for this purpose ‘EMERGENCIES 
ONLY’. 

 

For ALL OTHER enquiries please utilise telephone number 22049 during business hours as this 
does not activate the Emergency Reporting System to all Fire Staff, especially on their days off. 

BH’S - MON, TUES, FRI, SAT – 0800 – 1600 

FIRES 

Although no fire bans are currently in place in Norfolk Island, we are still under the amicable 
arrangements of advising the Fire Service should you wish to light a fire with the following 
considerations in mind: 

• Will it affect my neighbors? (Health & Well-being) 
• Are the conditions favorable? (Wind speed and direction, have I enough time so 

not to leave unattended, cleared the surrounds, available fire protection, no 
children) 

• Have I advised the Fire Service (22049)? 
• Will I need assistance, (the Fire Service is available during BH’s for this purpose for 

a fee)? 
 
Thank you for your assistance with these matters, Stay Safe & Well 
 

Smoke Detectors Saves Lives 

 


